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Oak Run Parkway Extension to Open in October 

 

New Braunfels, TX - ASA Properties, developer of Veramendi, has honored their commitment to the City of 

New Braunfels to have the Oak Run Parkway extension (from Veramendi Elementary School to Loop 337) 

completed before the start of the school year on August 27th.  This new street stems from requests from Oak Run 

residents to have this additional access option to the school.   

 However, the opening of that new section of Oak Run Parkway has been extended from late August to late 

October because of an upcoming traffic switch to new pavement on the TxDOT Loop 337 project. Due to this 

situation, a safe connection of Oak Run Parkway to Loop 337 will not be possible until late October.  The Loop 

337 widening job is a Texas Department of Transportation project with Hunter Industries as the prime contractor.  

Hunter Industries is ahead of schedule for this 4-year project, but the first day of school is well before the proposed 

traffic switch in their project can be completed.  The reason for the late October date is the installation of 

additional, temporary signals along with final prep to the Loop 337 roadway.  Therefore, postponement of the 

opening of the new Oak Run Parkway section is necessary as current traffic conditions do not allow for a safe street 

connection until after the traffic switch is completed on Loop 337.   
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